
State Disclosure Statement

Thank you for your gift. The mission of the North Country Trail Association is to develop,
maintain, protect and promote the North Country National Scenic Trail as the premier hiking path
across the northern tier of the United States through a trail-wide coalition of volunteers and
partners. A copy of the latest financial report, registration filed by this organization, and a
description of our programs and activities may be obtained by contacting us at 229 E. Main St.,
Lowell, MI 49331; 616-897-5987. The North Country Trail Association was formed in Michigan. If
you are a resident of one of the following states, you may obtain financial information directly
from the state agency: New York. A copy of our most recently filed financial report is available
from the Charities Registry on the New York State Attorney General’s website at
charitiesnys.com or, upon request, by contacting the New York State Attorney General Charities
Bureau at 28 Liberty Street, New York, NY 10005. You may obtain information on charitable
organizations from the New York State Office of the Attorney General at charitiesnys.com or
212-416-8401. Pennsylvania. The official registration and financial information of the NCTA
may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling 800-732-0999.
Registration does not imply endorsement. Wisconsin. A financial statement of the charitable
organization disclosing assets, liabilities, fund balances, revenue, and expenses for the preceding
fiscal year will be provided to any person upon request. Contributions are deductible for federal
income tax purposes in accordance with applicable law. Registration in a state does not imply
endorsement, approval, or recommendation of the North Country Trail Association by the state.
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